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Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety      July 28, 2022 
c/o Mr. Patrick Lennberg 
1001 E 62nd Ave,  
Room 215 
Denver, CO 80216 
 
SUBJECT: Extension for Groundwater and Surface Water Report 
 
Mr. Lennberg, 
 
The 1st quarter of the Groundwater and Surface Water Monitoring Plan came to a close on June 
30th, 2022.  The first report analyzing this data was originally scheduled for release on August 
1st, 2022 which includes May and June results.  Due to the extensive nature of the analytes being 
tested, over 5 sampling points for Groundwater and 3 sampling points for Surface Water, Grand 
Island Resources, LLC requests an extension of 2 weeks to ensure the data can be properly 
analyzed.  A laboratory out of state had to be utilized for various analytes.  This exacerbated 
lead-times for receiving the completed result sets and as all results they were received late last 
week.  Grand Island Resources, LLC is in the process of formulating a comprehensive report for 
DRMS and will submit the analyzed data over in the requested extended timeframe.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Daniel J. Takami, President 
Grand Island Resources LLC 
 

 

 


